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KwaZulu-Natal  
Department of Transport

“Don’t Hog the Fast Lane
KEEP LEFT PASS RIGHT”

With the Festive Season aroun
ner,  I would like to urge ever
his department to be role mo
he public we serve by being v

complying with all road traf
s.
Annually during this period S

ca is faced with a number of 
ths as a result of road crashe
ny of which could have easily
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